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NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULES 

 
The Executive Director of the Colorado Department of Health Care Policy and Financing will 
hold a public meeting on Tuesday, November 29, 2022, beginning at 12:00 p.m. at 1570 
Grant Street, Denver, CO 80203 and virtually.  Reasonable accommodations will be 
provided upon request for persons with disabilities.  Please notify the Rules 
Administrator at 303- 866-4416 or chris.sykes@state.co.us or the 504/ADA Coordinator 
hcpf504ada@state.co.us at least one week prior to the meeting. 
 
A copy of the full text of these proposed rule changes is available for review from the Rules 
Administration Office, 1570 Grant Street, Denver, Colorado 80203, tel. (303) 866-4416, fax 
(303) 866-4411.  Written comments may be submitted to the Rules Administration Office 
on or before close of business the Thursday prior to the meeting. Additionally, the full text 
of all proposed changes will be available approximately one week prior to the meeting on 
the internet at the Executive Director Administrative Rules Hearing Schedule page.  
 
 
ED 22-09-16-A, Revision to the Executive Director of the Department of Health 
Care Policy and Financing Rule Concerning All-Payers Claims Database, Section 
1.200 
 
Executive Director.  As the Colorado All Payer Claims Database (CO APCD) administrator, 
CIVHC began conversations with the submitters regarding the rule change in the Spring of 
2022. The goals of the proposed updates to the Data Submissions Guide (DSG) are to:  
•  Improve the quality and completeness of submitted data in order to effectively affirm the 
integrity and credibility of the Colorado All Payer Claim Database (CO APCD); 
• Allow for the collection of the member eligibility, medical claims (includes dental), 
pharmacy claims and provider files to be collected through the submission portal feed; and 
•  Collect additional information to advance the Triple Aim of health care to lower costs, 
improve outcomes, and improve care across Colorado.    
CIVHC sent the proposed Rule language and revised DSG to all data submitters on 
7/15/2022. CIVHC hosted a webinar 8/17/2022 and presented the proposed changes to 
DSG v 14. More than 40 representatives from over 20 data submitters attended the webinar 
and had opportunity to ask questions and discuss the proposed changes with CIVHC. 
Submitters raised questions around collecting vision data and alignment of the DSG to the 
APCD Common Data Layout, asking if either had been reflected in the initial DSG v14 draft 
distributed on 7/15/2022. 
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After the webinar, CIVHC proactively coordinated with stakeholders to continue updating 
the submission guide to incorporate appropriate changes. CIVHC produced 3 more drafts 
on 8/31/2022, 9/22/2022, and 9/27/2022. 
 
The statutory authority for this rule change is contained in 25.5-1-204(9), C.R.S. (2019) 
and 25.5-1-108, C.R.S. (2022).  


